
HB0285         Support 

 

Election Law - Voter Registration List - Absentee Voters (Absentee Ballot 

Transparency Act of 2025) 

 

I am writing in support of HB0285.  This would allow candidates to obtain 

information with which to contact voters in the runup to an election, to provide 

voters with information, thereby enhancing the democratic process.  It also makes 

voters feel more connected to their candidates.  Many times I received positive 

support and feedback from voters because it made them feel involved in the 

political process, enabled them to ask questions, and they were happy that a 

candidate cared enough to reach out to them.  Thank you. 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park, MD 

D31 

 

 

 


